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Rhonda Fearnley

Saturday 24 March 2001

• I do not wish my contact details to be made public

I am very frustrated about public transport, air quality

and our rivers. Surely ECan can do better!?!

When will we get democracy back???

What do you want Environment Canterbury to do?

I feel that the Ecan govt appointed commissioners should travel by bus for at least month. You

want the general public to do it and the bus changes are ridiculous - it takes over an hour

from Hillmorton to Merivale which is very frustrating when you are just trying to get to your

medical specialists' appointments. This does NOT encourage people to use public transport. At

least the temporary bus exchange where the CBD used to be works, you got something right at
last.

As for the handling of the Woolston gelatine factory stench... that has been going on for years

not just since the Cassels set up in the Tannery but at least that's made things more apparent.

This is a international company that has a huge amount of money, why do they keep getting

extensions???

The Heathcote River has eels and other fish at the Hillmorton end, the pollution should be

better managed & polluters prosecuted as the river heads towards the ocean.


